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On 4 August 2016, twelve students of ECE Department along with Faculty member 

Mrs. Poonam Yadav of Dronacharya College of Engineering, Gurgaon visited the V 

R Engineers, Gurgaon. The visit was organized with the aim of providing the students a 

brief understanding of automation and various machinery, processes in factories. The 

team was welcomed by Mr. Manish Sharma (Managing Director, VR Engineer). The 

visit was started through an audio-visual presentation of the automation growth in the 

world. Mr. Vikas Verma (Engineer) gave a brief demonstration to the students about the 

types of automation. 
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